
 

 
NOTICE OF WATER LEAK DETECTION SURVEY 

Beginning Tuesday, April 15, 2025, the Lawrence Water Department’s leak detection of 
hydrants, water services, and valves/curb boxes will begin.  Faith Leak Detection personnel 

will be conducting Phase 1 of this leak detection survey throughout the Town in the Hemlock 
Creek area (including properties along Williams Grant), Autumn Heights, and Autumn Fields 

Condominium Subdivisions. (see map below). Faith Leak Detection will be using sensitive 
listening devices to determine if leaks are occurring on hydrants, water services, and 

valves/curb boxes. 

The Town’s Water Department will be preparing for this by placing blue flags near the curb 
boxes as well as painting the curb boxes in each of the properties in the subdivisions listed 

above starting Thursday, April 10, 2025.  Please do not remove these flags until the leak 
detection survey has been completed. 

We anticipate this project to be completed by FRIDAY, MAY 9, 2025 

No interruption of water, loss of water pressure, or discoloration of water will occur during 
this.   

The properties highlighted in blue will be part of the leak detection survey. 

Please call the Water Department at 920-336-9131 with questions. 

 


